NATIONAL WOMEN'S ADVISORY COUNCIL

PO BOX 1252, CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601. TELEPHONE 46 7211.

12 AUG 1980

Dear dena,

In the true fashion of the bureaucracy, I have been asked to contact you regarding your Commonwealth car cards and telephone credit cards.

Until the new Council is appointed, we theoretically do not have any Council members as of 14 July. I would be grateful if you could accordingly use your telephone cards only to ring the Secretariat on Council business and for no other purpose.

As your car cards are no longer valid could you please return them to the Secretariat as soon as possible.

I hope you are all having a more relaxed time without the pressures of Council work.

I would just like to add that the Secretariat has enjoyed working with you and wishes you success and happiness in the future.

Yours sincerely,

n'a beolife
11 9 80
11 9 Righic Ho
eou mino namamento
di ning namamento

Carol weithm.

(Carolyn Wiltshire) Executive Secretary